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Calendar
 
November 19
 SCC Meeting 4:15 p.m. in SSC office

November 20
 5th Gr Girls GEMS field trip

November 21
 Campus Beautification Day

November 27 - 28
 No School- Thanksgiving Day

December 5
 Deposit Day 7:30 am in Cafe

December 9
 Off Campus Evacuation Drill

December 12
 Holiday Performance & Craft Night

December 17
 SCC Meeting 4:15 p.m. in SSC office

December 19
 End of Qtr Field Day- Olympics

Contact us via email:  Honaunau359@gmail.com

Free School Shirt & Order Form Reminder!
This is a friendly reminder that  the Assistance League 
Free School Shirt & our Tshirt Order Forrms are due back 
by November 21, this Friday.  If we do not receive the 
Assistance League form back, we will have to guess your 
child's size and it might not be the right size.  Forms were 
sent home to the Oldest & Only child last week.  Please 
call the school if you have any questions.

  What's "growing" on in the Garden...

Aloha, families!! Last Thursday, a group of 3rd, 4th, and 5th graders from the A+ After School Program joined us in the garden for 
a cooking class. We had a couple leftover pumpkins from the pumpkin patch festival, so we asked the students to help us develop a 
recipe for pumpkin soup. They journeyed out into the garden to smell and select a variety of herbs and veggies that were ready to 
harvest; from this list, they decided as a group which ingredients they wanted in their soup. They took turns harvesting, washing, 
chopping, and skinning the cooked pumpkin. The final product was absolutely mouth-watering; every single student tried the soup 
and a few came back for seconds and thirds! It looks like we have a some upcoming farm-to-table chefs at our school! 

Developing Knowledge And Striving For Excellence

11/19 SCC meeting
If you have time please try to attend our SCC meetings.  at This upcoming meeting one of the 
items on the agenda will be a discussion regarding our students wearing uniform shirts.  
meaning our current school shirt would become our uniform to be worn everyday at school.  
there are other topics as well.  hope to see you there! wednesday november 19.  your voice is 
important.

 Aloha Parents!
 We have a new incentive program that the students are
 are very excited about! Honaunau Elementary School has started an 
attendance plan to improve our attendance everyday at school. Every 8 days each 
class with 100% perfect attendance will win a class prize.  As a school, If we 
improve our attendance we may qualify for additional funding from the state that 
will help pay for school activities. Here are some tips to help with our plan
 •Make sure children got to bed at a reasonable time.
 •Schedule appointments after 1:00 p.m. or after school.
 •Plan vacations around the school calendar.

When a child is not present in school, they cannot recoup the education that they 
missed.  When a child is sick, please keep them safe at home where they can rest 
and can’t make others sick. Absences should be reported daily to the office at 
808-328-2727

Friday is Campus Beautification Day.  If you have, please send your 
child to school with disposible gloves.  They will be cleaing up from 
8:30 - 8:45.  Mahalo!


